
Bijou  School  thanks  Pet
Station
To the community,

We,  Maestra  Diana’s  kindergarten  class  at  Bijou  Community
School, would like to thank Pet Station for its generosity.
This week, we learned about the different classes of animals
in science … and to make it more real, we got to see real
animals from each group. We were able to see a fish, a turtle,
a frog, a hamster, and a chicken (we even got to touch a few).

This was so much better than just seeing pictures.

Thank you so much Pet Station.

Bijou Community School
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